Draculas” which brought couples dressed as grave
robbers, devil's disciples, undertakers, etc. We're
also proud to boast being one of the fifteen final-
ists in the Stunt Show. We along with Delta Zeta
sorority as our partner were chosen as one of the
pairs picked out of twenty-seven pairs of Houses
who tried out. The final shows will be given on
Homecoming weekend. The House Combo which
won the University Jazz contest last spring is re-
ceiving a lot of publicity again this Fall by playing
for many of the University, Fraternity, and Sorority
dances. Plans are well on the way for eventful
weekends of Homecoming and Dad’s Day which
are to be held on October 25 and November 15 re-
spectively. As for activities, we're proud to have
the following Brothers holding these various po-
sitions; President. John Weisenberger, Interfra-
ternity Judicial Committee; William Yontz, Sub-
Charman for Block “I” and University UMCA
Board; Kenneth Bonnem, University “Jazz You
Like It Sub-Chairman and Campus Talent Sub-
Chairman; and Richard Buesinger, Arnold Air So-
ciety executive board. Also, we have six men in the
“Marching 1llini” band. In conclusion I might say
that we here at Phi Kappa sincerely hope that all
the AXP Chapters have pledged as many fine
Postulants as we to prepare for the great AXP
universal bond.
Witriam Yoxnrtz



